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On behalf of everyone at The Urology Foundation, | would like to thank you and
the trustees of Penguins Against Cancer for the generous donation of £1,000 we
received today. This money will be earmarked specifically for urology cancer
research, as per your request.

This donation provides us with critical funds to continue our research into urological
cancers of the prostate, bladder and kidneys, and to develop and implement our key
medical education programmes, such as the five new Robotic Centres of Training we
have created.

Last year - as you may know- we were able to double our research fund from
£200,000 to £400,000. These increased funds meant we were able to fund six
research projects in 2015 into a variety of conditions. This also allows us to fund
research into both a wider range of illnesses and diseases, as well as allowing us to
commit to multi-year projects upfront. '

Thank you once again for your gift. Because of it we are able to make a real
difference to the quality of life for thousands of men, women and children in the
UK.
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